
Unions plan further strike action in eldercare
 France 

Following the massive mobilisation on 30 January (see previous issue of 
epsucob@NEWS 03, 2018), trade unions in the eldercare sector have called for a 
second day of strike action on 15 March. The eight trade union organisations have 
been joined by two further trade unions and again have the support of directors of 
eldercare institutions. The unions are highly critical of the failure of the government 
to commit additional funding to the sector. They are repeating their calls for 1:1 
staff/client ratio in care homes and more time for home care workers' visits. They 
also want to see an increase in salaries and improved career prospects.
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